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From: Ellen Ortiz <ellengortiz@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:28 AM
To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: Supervisor Martinez’ Resolution

 

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.****

As a fifty year + long resident of our County and a retired County employee, and most
importantly as a tax payer and voter,  I strongly urge your Boatd to adopt the resolution
reaffirming Santa Cruz County’s commitment to protect, serve, and support LGBTQ+
individuals and women in their pursuit of health and happiness, and their private exercise of
bodily autonomy, and take related actions.  
 
Ellen G Ortiz
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